

TCC CHORALE ETIQUETTE





<u>Time:</u> Please do your best to be on time. If you must come in late or leave early, please do so as quietly as possible. We start promptly at 7:00.

<u>Director:</u> Sing when directed to so do; otherwise *sit quietly and listen.* (Feel free to chat with friends before and/or after rehearsal – *just not during!*)



<u>Preparedness:</u> Check with librarian BEFORE or AFTER rehearsal if you are missing music. (She is available 30 minutes prior to rehearsal.) Look on with someone in the meantime.

Practice: Practice turning pages quietly. Be sure to know any "road maps." Read through the words in the songs several times each week. Do it out loud and *practice leaving the "R" off.*

Mark music in Pencil only.





Rule is: Unless "R" begins a syllable, do not pronounce it.

Example: Yes to "Ring," No to "Start."

<u>Pianist:</u> Our pianist graciously gives us extra time to work on parts and/or solos. Please keep appointments or notify her asap if you cannot keep a commitment.





<u>Contact Information:</u> If your email, phone number, etc. changes, *please* let the Membership Coordinator know so we can keep current with contact information.

Need to contact us? Use: treasurecoastchorale@gmail.com

<u>Concerts:</u> Dress according to directions given at rehearsals.

<u>Absolutely NO</u> to: extra jewelry or *fragrances of any kind in anything*.



If you have questions or concerns, please speak to a **Board member**:

Harriet Yemm, President Charlie Winters, Sergeant-at-Arms Sue Rupert, Secretary, Publicity Jim Aldendorf, Treasurer

Nancy Lesslie, Librarian Susan Williams, VP, Membership Coord. Janine Puttick, Member-at-Large

Contact us at: treasurecoastchorale@gmail.com

Last Updated: Aug. 2024